  The Town of Preston met on Monday, November 4, 2019 at the town hall.
  The meeting was called to order at 3:03 PM by Philip.  Certification of Open Meeting Law Requirements was met.  Roll call was held with Philip, Ron, Mary and Cathy present.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]  The purpose of the meeting was to review architect plans for the new East end building. Plans look good. Changes to made are to move office door closer to entrance door, move breakroom door for easier access to that bathroom and add a garage door on east end wall for smaller equipment.
  Design questions asked of the board were about windows, wall finishes in community room, roof type, shop workbench and outside wall covering.
   Next meeting to review changes is scheduled for November 18, 2019 at 3:00 PM.
   Motion by Ron, second by Philip to adjourn at 4:10 PM.  Motion carried.
